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This week we highlight a publication by Equilar titled, Declassified Boards Are Much More

Likely to Be Diverse. The Equilar Gender Diversity Index (GDI) has reported that, at the current

pace of growth in female representation on public company boards of directors, gender

parity would not be reached until Q4 2055 for the Russell 3000. However, annually elected

boards may already have an edge against their classified counterparts.
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